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Tuesday 18th February, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. In school, we will be looking at the book 
‘Above and Below’ and creating class pages to display around the school. We have chosen not to dress up 
this year. 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations we are having an Extreme Reading competition. We are asking 
our children to send in pictures of themselves doing ‘Extreme Reading’ wherever they can safely do so! 
Our staff team members have provided some examples below.  Please send your child’s photo via Dojo to 
their class teacher or by email to the school office: secretary@mount-charlessch.org  

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be hosting a Scholastics Book Fair. There will be opportunity to purchase books from the fair 
after school on 9th, 10th& 11th March.  

Finally, we would like to set up a book swap in our reception area.  We would be very grateful for 
donations of good quality children’s books. Please send these in to the school office. Our librarians will be 
helping me to sort though them before we display them.  

If you have any questions about our World Book Day celebrations, please speak to our school office.   

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Blizzard 
Yr6 Class Teacher and English Lead 
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